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Pete Martino serves as the assistant director for student and 
family services for West Aurora School District 129. In this role, 
he is responsible for managing school safety procedures, 
supporting all district buildings with student disciplinary 
matters and alternative education options, and overseeing the 
student enrollment and residency processes. Pete is focused 
on restorative schools and building meaningful relationships 
with all district stakeholders as well as working closely with law 
enforcement and emergency management services to provide 
safe and healthy school environments. Pete holds a bachelor’s 
degree in English from Elmhurst University and a master’s 
degree in educational leadership from National Louis 
University.


